
22/09/2021 

MR Ross Capsanis 
9 / 21 Cavill ST 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
ross.capsanis@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I've seen the freshwater shops go from strength to strength over the past 5 years, and learning 
about Alma's proposal I believe this will only strengthen the vibrant nature of the strip. 

A respected, well known northern beaches business that compliments places like the 
Stowaway and Harbord Hotel, Alma will not only provide another great hospitality business for 
locals of Freshwater, but add to the growing list of reasons people will make their way to 
freshwater as a destination. 

A well run business, with an amazing offering - I strongly support Alma's proposals and look 
forward to welcoming them to the community.
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